
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 3/3/2014 5:28:54 PM
To: Fugere, Raymond G. (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov)

(raymond.fugere@cpuc .ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: PG&E's Comments on Resolution L-459 Authorizing Disclosure of Records

Redacted
From|________________
Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 5:00 PM 
To: fnh@cpuc.ca.gov
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; jva@cpuc.ca.gov; rebecca.smith@wsj.com
Subject: PG&E's Comments on Resolution L-459 Authorizing Disclosure of Records

Re: Comments of Pacific Gas and Electric Company on Resolution L-459 
Authorizing Disclosure of Records of the California Public Utilities Commission 
Consumer Protection and Safety Division’s Investigation of an Electrical 
Incident That Occurred on April 16, 2013 in San Jose, California

Redacted
Brian Cherry]

Regulatory Relations
Redacted

SB GT&S 0276244

mailto:raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:fnh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:jva@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:rebecca.smith@wsj.com

